
 
 
 
 
 
September 30, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 708 
Re: Eastbound Lane Opportunities 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Pacer Stacktrain continues to add new service origins and destinations, in an effort to 
serve you better.  Of course, key aspects of consistent service are lane density and lane 
balance, which directly affects equipment availability as well as service speed and 
reliability.  So we want to let you know about three key areas where Pacer Stacktrain is 
focusing on growing our lane density: 
 
• Eastbound to Omaha NE / Council Bluffs 
 
• Eastbound to Cleveland OH 
 
• Eastbound to Kearny NJ / South Kearny 
 
• Eastbound to Memphis TN 
 
 
These lanes are currently providing good service times and reliability.  And Pacer 
Stacktrain is offering very competitive pricing in an effort to grow the business in these 
lanes.  So please contact your Business Development Representative or our Customer 
Support group regarding the opportunities in these lanes. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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